
Application Details

Apply Now!

The Community Planning Assistance for Wildfire (CPAW) program works with communities to reduce 
wildfire risks through improved land use planning. Assistance comes at no cost to the community and 
recommendations are adopted at the discretion of local jurisdictions. We are now accepting applications from 
eligible communities for 2020. 

Helping Communities Better Plan the Wildland-Urban Interface  |  www.planningforwildfire.org

Land Use Planning Assistance to 
Reduce Wildfire Risks to Communities

Consulting services to better plan the wildland-
urban interface (WUI), including:

• Land use planning recommendations,

• Training and peer-to-peer learning opportunities,

• Development of local wildfire hazard maps,

• Customized research, resources, and tools.

• Eligible communities include U.S. cities, towns, tribal communities, and counties that have authority 
over local land use and zoning decisions.

• Applications must be submitted jointly by the community planning and fire departments.
• Communities should be willing to commit staff time and enter into a Memorandum of 

Understanding.
• Complete and submit the application by October 18, 2019. All applicants will be notified by 

November 27, 2019, of their final selection status.

Learn more and apply at: www.planningforwildfire.org

Questions?
Contact Molly Mowery, Wildfire Planning International
303-358-9589  |  molly@wildfireplanning.com

CPAW is a national program that was founded in 2014 by Headwaters Economics and Wildfire Planning 
International. To date, the program has engaged with 55 communities in 20 states. CPAW is funded by grants 
from the U.S. Forest Service and private foundations.
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